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Holly Springs High School
Brian Pittman, Principal
5329 Cass Holt Road
Holly Springs, N.C. 27540
www.wcpss.net/hollyspringshs
www.twitter.com/HSHSnews

tel: (919) 577-1444
fax: (919) 670-4382

Information for Student Drivers and Afternoon Carpool Parents
September 6, 2017

To: All Parents & Students

From: Brian Pittman, Principal

Subject: Afternoon Dismissal Process

During the first few days of school, we have been working diligently along with our School Resource Officers to review
our afternoon dismissal procedures to ensure that our dismissal process for carpool and student drivers is both
efficient and safe. Our goal is to get all drivers off of the campus as quickly as possible while still maintaining safe
routes. As a part of that process, we have seen several near accidents when drivers (parents and students) are
turning left out of the main entrance onto Cass Holt Road. As a result, we have attempted over the last two days to
require all drivers to turn right to see if that would provide a safer situation. In short - it did.

Starting immediately, we will put up cones in the afternoon to require drivers to turn right only coming out of the main
entrance onto Cass Holt Road between 2:18 - 2:30pm. While we anticipate this will cause some issue for a few
drivers, we do believe it is best. We will continue to assess the situation and make adjustments as needed. Your
feedback is welcome. Feel free to email it to bpittman@wcpss.net or call the front office at (919) 577-1444, ext. 0.

If any students who are in the lot closest to the softball field / bus loop would prefer to turn left, they can stop by the
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front office on Thursday or Friday and we will move their space to the other lot.

Please let me know if you have questions. I truly appreciate the commitment of our entire school community to
working with us to provide the safest possible school environment!

(Note: Based on feedback, I am trying a new font color and new font that hopefully will be easier to see on mobile
devices. Let me know if that's the case!).
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